FRIDAY FORECAST Woodley C of E Primary School



Issue: 4

Week beginning: 7th October 2019

Tuesday 8th October PTA AGM 8.00pm

Please come along and find out about what the PTA has been busy doing over the last year. Find out where the money has been spent, or is planned to be spent, and what events are organised for the coming year. The meeting will take place in Aspen Class. Please enter the school via the school office. If you are a new family to the school, it is also a great way to meet other families with children of a similar age and a great way to make new friends.

NOTICES

Airfield Club

Due to the scheduled school disco, Airfield Club is cancelled after school on Friday 18th October. Any sessions that have been booked will be refunded.

We now have waiting lists in place for some sessions. We advise you to book as far in advance as you can. If you have any questions around Airfield Club places come to the school office.

Forms

Please keep an eye on your emails via ParentMail as all communication regarding events and trips are emailed. A large amount of time is spent chasing outstanding forms. If you haven't already done so, please download the App.

Office Hours

The office is open from 8.00-4.25 Monday to Friday. If your child attends a morning club please do not arrive before 8.00. If you use our Airfield Club, forms or enquires can be passed via the staff on duty. Once the office is closed an answer phone is in service.

Harvest

A huge thank you for all the items donated for Harvest. All our donations will be sent to the Woodley Food Bank.

PTA School Disco

We are pleased to confirm that we now have a DJ for our Disco on Friday 18th October. Timings are 5.30pm for **Infants** and 7pm for **Juniors**. When you receive your disco form early next week, please complete and bring the form to the disco, along with entry fees. Spare forms can be obtained from the office. Please note, there will not be a disco for **Foundation** children at this stage. They will have the opportunity for a disco in the Summer term. As per the last disco, for the safeguarding of the children, only parents that volunteer to help at the event will be able to stay. Please let the PTA know if you can help or complete and return the volunteer slip attached to the letters.

Your next Friday Forecast will be issued on Friday 11th October 2019.

Email admin@woodley-pri.wokingham.sch.uk if you have any questions or queries.

